
RE: Senate Environment and Communications Legislation Committee: Inquiry into the Water 
Amendment (Water for the Environment Special Account) Bill 2012 
 
 
 
 
Can you submit the concerns we all have that the introduction of flood easements and 
reducing constraints for the passage of water down the Goulburn and Murray rivers will 
cause significant harm to farming enterprises, will flood communities and community 
infrastructure and will cause significant environmental damage to our riverbanks and river 
forests. 
 
Regards 
Robert Danieli 
Goulburn Valley Water Action Group 
 
 


